
Annex 1 
 
 

Unconfirmed Minutes of the Meeting of the NHS Vale of York 
Clinical Commissioning Group Governing Body held 7 August 2014 
at West Offices, Station Rise, York YO1 6GA 
  
Extract from the Unconfirmed Minute of the Chief Clinical Officer’s 
Report  
 
MH welcomed agreement of an interim solution for delivering safe 

services at Bootham Park Hospital while a business case for a long term 

solution was being developed. He noted three potential sites for the long 

term – Bootham Park, The Retreat and Clifton – with the expectation of 

completion within a three year timescale for this work. MH particularly 

commended the support of English Heritage in the discussions to date. 


